REGULAR DDA MEETING JUNE 5, 1991

Meeting called to order at 7:40 by James Totten, Chairperson.

Present for the DDA in addition to Totten were Don Railer,
Bob Letterman, Sandy Gray, and Don White.

Don Morse, Doyle Finch and Edgar Scharrer were absent.
Sandy Gray was appointed temporary secretary.

Motion by Letterman, supported by Bailer to accept minutes
as read . Motion carried.

Totten gave report updating the board on the sewer project.
Discussion was held concerning the DDA plan.

Motion by Bailer, supported by Letterman to cancel the July
meeting. Motion carried.

Motion by Gray, supported by Bailer to adjourn at 8:30.
Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted
Sandy Gray

Next meeting August 1.
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